
 
 
April 8, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Unfortunately, due to a lack of available licensed staff members to operate our annual summer 
swim program, the Wisconsin Rapids Public Schools will not be offering summer swimming lessons 
during the summer of 2024.  We sincerely hope this is a temporary situation and that qualified 
employees will be available to operate swim lessons in the summer of 2025. 
 
As an alternative, the District is going to be offering two open swim sessions per day, Monday 
through Thursday, throughout the summer as indicated below: 
 

WRPS 2024 SUMMER OPEN SWIM PROGRAM 
Lincoln High School Pool – 1801 16th Street South, Wisc. Rapids 
 
TIME:  10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  or  1:00-3:00 p.m. 
 
Monday through Thursday during the weeks of: 
 
 June 10, 2024 
 June 17, 2024 
 June 24, 2024 
 July 8, 2024 
 July 15, 2024 (Last day of open swim will be July 18th) 
 
Children under the age of 12 are welcome, but must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

COST: 
$5 per day per child (they can attend both the 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. session) 
 
$10 per day per family (can attend both sessions) 
 

Another Option: 
Summer Swim Card  
  $20/month - unlimited uses 
  $50/individual - for entire summer with unlimited uses 
  $100/family for the entire summer with unlimited uses 
 
You can plan to pay upon arrival at the pool on the date you attend. 
 

QUESTIONS?  PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Summer Academy: 
   Leslie Anderson, Summer Academy Principal at leslie.anderson@wrps.net 
 
Pool Programming Questions: 
  Scout Gerndt, Aquatics Director at scout.gerndt@wrps.net 
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